Rivergrove \Water District
Board of Commissioners Budget Hearing
Monday, May 22, 2023

A Public Hearing of the Board of Commissioners was held on this day at 17661 Pilkington Road, Lake
Oswego. Chair Roth presided over the hearing and other attendees included: Commissioners Magura,
Patterson, and Howell. The General Manager was also in attendance. Commissioner Johnson was
excused,

1. Call to Order: The hearing was called to order at 4:31 p.m.

2. Public Forum: No public attended or written comments received.

3. Resolution 2023-01 - Rivergrove Water District Fiscal Year 2023/2024 Budget and Appropriations:
The new fiscal year budget and resolution were presented and approved by a motion from Commissioner
Howell, seconded by Commissioner Magura, and passed by Commissioners Roth, Magura, Patterson,

anhd Howell.

4, Adjournment: The public hearing was adjourned at 4:33 p.m.
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